Unocal Oil & Gas Division
Unocal Corporation

3300 North Butler Avenue
Suite 200

Farmington, New Mexico 87401 T,
Telephone (505) 326-7600 Sl
Fax: (505) 326-6145
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September 25, 1990 Al

R ERELY
Farmington District R ﬂ:})

United States Department of the Interior

Bureau of Land Management . 0CT1 71920 .
Farmington Resource Area .
Attn: Steve Mason : 0"’ CQ“@ [,
1235 La Plata Highway *~‘u)40.d

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Reference: SF-079366 et al. (wc)
3162.3-4 (019)

In reference to your letter dated September 18, 1990 (attached)
and the wells listed, the following plans are submitted for each

well.

1. Rincon Unit #89 (SF-079298) - Will be P & A'd by December 31,
P-13-27 -7 1990 as per approved Sundry.

2. Rincon Unit #36 (SF-079298-D)-Will be P & A'd by December 31,
M- 1d-27-7 1990 as per approved Sundry.

3. Rincon Unit #112 (SF-079366) -~Will be P & A'd by December 31,
0 ~Zer-L7- & 1990 as per approved Sundry.

4. Rincon Unit #35 (SF-080213) - Cancel Sundry to P & A. Will
e FL-27 -7 be recompleted to Fruitland

Coal as per approved Sundry.
Will be P & A'd by December 31,

5. Rincon Unit #28 (SF-079364)

B-25-27-& 1990 as per approved Sundry.
6. Rincon Unit #19 (SF-079364) - Cancel Sundry to P & A. Will be
£-B0-27- & recompleted to Fruitland Coal

as per approved Sundry.
7. Rincon Unit #8 (SF~079366) Will be P & A'd by December 31,
I -Lo-27- ¢ 1990 as per approved Sundry.
If there are any questions or if I may be of additional
assistance, please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Union 0il Company of California

Bill Hering

District Petrole Englneer
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